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Hi Josh,
 
Thank you for sending information regarding the ‘Project’ Village of Anmore Community
Plan.
We have forwarded the details to the appropriate team member and will provide
comments by March 26,2025.
 
We’d also like to express our gratitude for submitting your Referral Application Fee with
your application.
 
kʷikʷəƛə̓m First Nation has now implemented a comprehensive file numbering system
for all incoming KFN Referrals.  The Referral number for this matter is KFN File No. 2950-
20-2025-037.  We would appreciate your cooperation to ensure that going forward the
Subject line of all documents, meetings, emails and letters, etc. relating to this matter
include a reference to this KFN File No.  Thank you from the KFN Referrals Team.
 
 
hay čxʷ q̓ə (Thank you)

Referrals
Lands and Resources
referrals@kwikwetlem.com

2-65 Colony Farm Road
Coquitlam, BC V3C 5X9
www.kwikwetlem.com

 
We acknowledge that we operate on the traditional, ancestral and unceded territory of
kʷikʷəƛ̓əm First Nation.

 
 
From: Josh Joseph <josh.joseph@anmore.com> 
Sent: February 26, 2025 3:16 PM
To: Sarah Westbury <sarahjane.westbury@kwikwetlem.com>
Cc: Referrals <referrals@kwikwetlem.com>
Subject: Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 – Anmore South
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Dear Sarah Westbury,
 
Please find attached a referral letter and application from the Village of Anmore regarding
the Official Community Plan (OCP) Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 for the Anmore
South area. The Village is seeking input from agencies, authorities and organizations that
may be affected by this proposed amendment and the accompanying Neighbourhood
Plan.
We invite you to review the details outlined in the letter and the attached documents.
 
Should you have any comments or feedback, please submit them to
anmoresouth@anmore.com by March 26, 2025.
 
Would it be acceptable to send a cheque for the application fee tomorrow?
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach
out.
 
Best regards,
 
Josh Joseph
Village Planner
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